
Ref: PS147/22-23/LKE/LPA
20 January 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Year 10 History - Imperial War Museum Trip

In previous years the History department has offered our Year 10 History students the chance to
attend the Holocaust Exhibition at the Imperial War Museum in London. This is an opportunity
for students to develop a deeper understanding of their Weimar and Nazi Germany studies with
an emphasis on the Holocaust.

At this stage we are looking into whether there is sufficient interest to run this trip again this
year.

The date that is provisionally booked is 26 May 2023.  The estimated full cost of the trip will be
in the region of £26 and will include return coach travel and a Holocaust Learning Session at the
Imperial War Museum.

If you would be interested in your child attending this trip, please would you complete the google
reply form Register interest form by Friday 3 February 2023.

If we receive sufficient interest and the trip is viable to run, then we will proceed and it will be
formally offered to the Year 10 History students.

Yours sincerely
Leanne Kelly
Head of History and Trip Leader
lkelly@theangmeringschool.co.uk

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3FUDx3K-z0uLod8hnzVCmwTrWPgynkkxhyGXa3W0hDE1MIw/viewform?usp=sf_link

